
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2018 
 
TO:  All Local Unions and Training Centers Affiliated with the  
  Pacific NW Regional Council of Carpenters 
 
FROM:  Evelyn Shapiro, EST pro tem 
 
RE:  Doug Tweedy’s Retirement  
 
 
Effective today Doug Tweedy has retired as the Executive Secretary-Treasurer/CEO and 
Executive Committee member of the Council. Per his authority under Section 32-B of the UBC 
Constitution, he appointed me as Executive Secretary-Treasurer pro tem.   
 
Doug has been a respected leader in the building trades and has contributed greatly to the 
betterment of the Council, staff, and membership, and has agreed to continue to act in an 
advisory capacity to me until August 16, 2018.  
 
Please join me in wishing Doug and his family all the best in his well-deserved retirement which 
no doubt will include numerous fishing adventures.  
 
I will be appointing a President pro tem prior to the August Annual Delegate Meeting. 
 
I look forward to working with you more in the future. Thank you. 
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